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It seems like such a small matter, logging up to a water feature's edge, but it really is 

devastating. 

Like a preventable fire that destroys hundreds of homes, logging in this fashion 

should be eliminated when possible - and it is possible. 

 

A plan needs to be submitted to the Federal government by 2027; let's make that 

happen. It seems a ways away, but time and research and evidence need to be 

prioritized right now to make this a reality in time for submission. 

 

This bill is a great first step. Please support these efforts and show that we really do 

value our natural treasures here in Oregon. 

 

Thank you. 


